
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 7/15/2013 10:52:07 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Invitation to In-line testing R&D demo next monday in the east bay 

I can't make it. 

On Jul 15, 2013, at 10:15 AM, "Doll, Laura" <L /pg e.com> wrote: 

Good morning -

Next Monday morning PG&E and equipment developers will be conducting a 
demo test of the "Explorer 30-36 inch pig" in Fremont. It's in the testing phase 
of R&D, and could be a great breakthrough in allowing pigging of existing gas 
lines with changing diameters. This one covers 30-36 inches in diameter, and 
would be a first in the industry. 

If any of you were interested and available to come over for the test at 8:00 am, 
we'd be happy to have you there. I'd need to know by this Wednesday so we 
could provide directions and security access. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 



Irdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


